From:

To: Community Support and Services Committee

Subject: AGAINST State of Emergency Bill Extension

Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 9:40:09 PM

To the Committee Secretary

Community Support Services Committee

Parliament House

George Street

BRISBANE, QLD. 4000.

Dear Sir/Madam,

I write to advise that I am absolutely against the extension of the emergency powers that the Queensland Government has implemented in Queensland over the last 2 years, which, from my observation, has not been working well for the majority of people in Queensland. As a voter in the State of Queensland I would ask that you hear my plea and vote AGAINST another extension of the emergency powers when the tabled proposal is debated in Parliament.

I feel if this Bill is approved it will actually be working against, and not for the people of Queensland and would be an overreach of Governmental power. These past two years to me has felt like living in a very controlled environment and I feel that if this Bill is approved it will continue to be detrimental to all aspects of our civil liberties and freedoms and this "state of emergency" needs to be discontinued so we can get back to living as we did before the corona virus issue started. Enough is enough!

Sincerely,

Carol Stanford